
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hadley Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday, December 17, 2019, 

beginning at 6:45pm, in the room 203 of the Hadley Town Hall.  The purpose of the Hearing is 

to review the application of Philip Meyers for a Special Permit: Change of Use to a Fitness and 

Martial Arts Training facility at 35 Lawrence Plain Rd (former Spice Company). Said change of 

use is a Special Permit issued by the Planning Board. The application and plans may be viewed 

in the Town Clerk’s office during normal business hours. 

 

         James J. Maksimoski   

         Chairman 
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